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Wakulla County Announces Application Period for FY2014/15 Solid Waste Vacancy Adjustment Program
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners announces Fiscal Year 2014/15 Vacancy Adjustment Program related to the Solid Waste Assessment. 
The Vacancy Adjustment Program allows any property owner to seek a refund of the Solid Waste Assessment for residential property which is vacant from October 1, 2014 – September 30, 2015.  The owner shall submit a Vacancy Adjustment Application along with documentation from a utility provider indicating that no electric or other utility services were provided to such property during FY2014/15.  The application and required documentation is due to the County Administrator’s Office by October 15, 2015.    
To obtain the Vacancy Adjustment Application, please visit the County website (www.mywakulla.com) or contact Patty Taylor at (850) 926-0919 ext. 703.
